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The Greater Keller Women’s Club would like you to join us in our annual Distribution of Funds Dinner, being held on Thursday, June 15, 2017 at 6:30pm at Sky Creek Ranch Golf Club, 600 Promontory Dr., Keller Texas. The GKWC will be awarding grants to multiple non-profit organizations, and scholarships to twelve KISD, 2017 graduates. Members and guests are invited to help us celebrate another amazing year of Fundraising and “Giving Back” to the greater Keller community. Please RSVP by 12:00 noon, Thursday, June 8, 2017, you can make your reservations online at www.gkwc.org or by emailing Debbie Johnson directly at debbiejohnsonjj@gmail.com.
June is the month the new GKWC year begins, and we are moving full steam ahead continuing the efforts of community service, fundraising and meeting the common goal of general welfare for the people of our area. Join the GKWC; meet new friends, enjoy fun events, conversations, food and the joy of truly “Giving Back”.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Check out our GKWC website calendar; mark your personal calendar with one or more of the upcoming fun activities and come see what this amazing organization is all about! 
  


